
12th May 2023  
 

May Day 2023! 

A fabulous day enjoyed by the children, staff and Clayton 

Community.  

Thank you to all involved we could not do it without your help and 

support. 

 
 AIM HIGH, BE RESPECTFUL, CREATE HAPPY MEMORIES  

                                                                                                                          

Message From Mrs Rahim 

We have been so busy over the past couple of weeks. 

We have enjoyed many events, extra bank holidays 

and have been working very hard in our SATs. 

Year 6 did an amazing job this week ensuring they 

were giving their best shot to their end of KS2 SATs. 

We now await the results which should be with us in 

July. I am sure all of their hard work will have paid off!! 

 

As you may already be aware Mrs Townsend left us on the 28th April. Mrs Townsend has been a long standing 
member of CVPS since 2005!!!! She has played a big part in the journey of CVPS and will be missed. I am sure 
you will join me in sending her best wishes! 

 

What have we been up to! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    CVPS 
NEWSLETTER 

Key Dates  

15th May – D.T Day 

18th May – Family Breakfast 

18th May – Census Day 

26th May – R.E Day 

26th May – Last day of term 
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Bradford City Penalty Shootout! 

The children enjoyed scoring goals 

against Billy Bantam.  

All sponsorship money will be sent 

over to BCFC and prizes will be sent 

out when we receive them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kings Coronation! 

We had a wonderful day celebrating King 

Charles’s Coronation. This included a whole 

school assembly where our very own King was 

crowned! A street party, face painting and 

much more.  
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EYFS Trip to Thornton Hall Country Farm! 

The children in Reception class went on their first trip to Thornton Hall Farm last week 

and they had a great time getting up close and personal with the farm animals. 

 

 

Ducks 

Year 3 have loved having Quackers, Cheese, Waddles & May in their 

classroom this past week. They have now gone back to life on the farm!  
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Turkey/Syria Appeal 

A big thank you to our School Community for their donations and fundraising for the 

Turkey/Syria earthquake appeal. We can confirm that £125.50 has been donated to the 

Penny Appeal.   

Eesa in year 2 also did a book sale and raised £33 which was donated by his dad to the 

Human Appeal well done Eesa!! 

 


